
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Zemp, DeWitt <zemp@sostrategy.com>

Date: 3/4/2015 1:23:15 PM
Subject: First Gentleman's Invitational

Attachments: BA_Logo_CMYK .jpg
2015 First Gentleman's Invitational Information Sheet.pdf
First Gentlemens-xl welcome.pdf

The fourth annual First Gentleman's Invitational is at Wexford Plantation on Thursday, April 16, 2015. I have attached 
information regarding the First Gentleman's Invitational. We hope Ben Arnold will partner and participate in this 
year's tournament.

Ben Arnold
Ben Arnold
Ben Arnold
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Please call me when you're available to discuss details. I'm around all day. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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